— IN REPLY REFER TO:

—

United States Department of the Interior .

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

P.O. DRRWER 1857
T ROSWELL, NE¥WW MEXICO B8201

CERTIFIED MAIL February 22, 1983
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Lease No. NM-15016é

Well Mo. 8, 9, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15 & 16
Wattam Pederal

Sec. 7/8 7. & 8., R. 31 E,

Exxon Cownpany, U.S.A.
P.0. Box 1609
Midland, TX 78702

Attention: Ms. Melba Knipling

These Applicetions to Drill are being rescinded as reguested by Ms. Melba
¥nipling (see attached letter).

Sincerely yours,

Sl

James A. Gillham
District Supervisor
04l and Gas

cc:
BIM Roswell
Lease File
Sub~District Roswell
Roswell District Chrono
—NMOCD Artesia
J. Bryan

GWStewart/la/2-22-83



